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San Diego Superior Court                              
Open December 26th & January 2nd 

 

All San Diego County Superior Court facilities will be open on Friday, December 

26, 2008 and Friday, January 2, 2009.    

“The Christmas and New Year’s Day holidays both fall on a Thursday this year 

and there could be confusion among our customers as to whether court services are 

available the following Fridays.  The answer is, yes, our doors will be open,” says 

Superior Court Executive Officer Michael Roddy. 

While the court facilities will be open, Roddy reminds the public that effective 

December 1, 2008, the business counter hours at those facilities have been reduced one 

hour each day because of reduced staffing.  The public is urged to visit the court’s 

website at http://www.sdcourt.ca.gov to confirm the business hours at the various 

court facilities. 
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